Note: The web server has been shut down for a couple of days. I can be
reached at our new email address at: jhougo@crescendtech.com.

NOTE: The following letter was sent to the FCC under separate cover. |
have attached it to the exhibits to reduce any confusion on company
name.

Note: | sent schematics and label information but did not receive the
OK status report back. Please let me know if you did not receive these.

May 17, 2000

FCC, Laboratory Division
Equipment Authorization Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, Md. 21046

To Whom It May Concern:

Effective immediately, Vocom Products Company, L.L.C. (Grantee Code CWW) has
changed its name to:

Crescend Technologies, L.L.C.
The ownership and address have not changed.

Also effective immediately, Crescend Technologies has acquired the amplifiers listed on
Schedule 1.1 from Powerwave Technologies. Please convert these to Crescend’s grantee
code CWW.

Please call or email me any questions. Thank you.

Sincerely,

James Hougo
President
jhougo@crescendtech.com



